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I support these first steps by PSE to help electrify our transportation system and reduce carbon
emissions. As both an elected official working to reduce municipal carbon emissions and an EV car
owner, these are much needed programs. I encourage larger and more comprehensive programs of
this nature in the near future. Charging networks are essential for making this reduced carbon
transportation model work. I am pleased to see PSE taking leadership here. I encourage the UTC to
approve these programs quickly. I hope we can partner with and support these pilot programs from
PSE.
 
Michael
-- 
Michael Alvarez Shepard, PhD
Commissioner, Port of Bellingham
michaels@portofbellingham.com
360.303.9314
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